
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 28th April 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

RE: Lincolnshire “Stay Safe Days” programme 
 
Here at The Priory Pembroke Academy we work in conjunction with Lincolnshire County Council and 
their Stay Safe Partnership. They provide schools with a “Stay Safe Day” programme which aims to 
improve personal safety by making students aware of the consequence of their actions on themselves, 
their families and the community.  These days fully support our Personal Development Curriculum that 
is delivered through “Life” as well as assemblies and form time activities. 
 
This year the programme will be delivered to our Year 8 students on Wednesday 3rd May 2023 and Year 
10 students on Wednesday 10th May 2023. 
 
There are five subject areas from different agencies as follows: 
 
Year 8 :     Year 10: 
Healthy Relationships    Healthy Relationships 
Alcohol / Drug Awareness   Drug Awareness 
Online Safety     Online Safety 
Fire safety     Road Safety 
Anti-Social Behaviour    County Lines and Knife Crime 
 
The workshops are delivered by a variety of agencies including Lincolnshire Road Safety Partnership, We 
Are With You, Lincolnshire Safeguarding Children Board, Lincolnshire Police, Lincolnshire Fire Service 
and Lincolnshire County Council. 
 
The programme has had some excellent feedback from students because it does not tell them what to 
do, but gives them the facts and safety tips about the subject and raises awareness about what could 
happen if they take certain steps. 
 
Some of the information is hard hitting and there are photos and videos which we and the Stay Safe 
Partnership think are suitable for Year 8 &10 students, however, we recognise that some students may 
be sensitive to them due to personal experience or circumstances. The Stay Safe Partnership will liaise 
with school in advance to show us the content of these to ascertain if we feel any students may be 
affected. 
 



 

If you have any concerns about the subjects of the programme or about the suitability for your child 
please do not hesitate to contact us on 01522 751040 to discuss this. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
Mr N Bibby 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 


